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Lyden J. Ramdhanny

Cave Shepherd mourns the passing of our long-standing
and esteemed Director, Lyden J. Ramdhanny, a true
gentleman and a special human being - gentle, kind,
selfless. Lyden was a devoted leader and a loyal friend
to Cave Shepherd for many decades, leaving a lasting
impact on both the Company and its people.

Appointed to our Board in 2008, Lyden contributed with unwavering
dedication. His friendship with Cave Shepherd dates back even further, and his
insights, counsel, and guidance were invaluable in navigating numerous
challenges.

We are forever grateful for Lyden's generosity of spirit and the wisdom he
shared with us all. His unique blend of insight and humour made him not only
a trusted advisor but also a cherished mentor. His presence will be deeply
missed by all who had the privilege to work alongside him.

Our hearts go out to his family and friends, and we extend our deepest
condolences during this difficult time.

May Lyden’s legacy of integrity, leadership, and friendship continue to inspire
usall.




